
 

Meeting the support needs of people with 
CRPS using the internet: A research study

We are looking for people with CRPS who would like to take part in a 
study exploring how and whether online forums can meet the support 

needs of people living with CRPS. 

We are launching a private online forum that will be offered to members 
of CRPSUK. We want to see whether and how support develops in this 

forum and so from time to time will ask those using the forum to complete 
a questionnaire for us. 

If you are interested in taking part in this study, or if you would like some 
more information about it please contact:

Hannah Heath: H.E.S.Heath@bath.ac.uk
Or

Dr Jeff Gavin: J.Gavin@bath.ac.uk

A collaboration between the University of Bath, the University of Nottingham
and CRPSUK funded by the NIHR Health Services Research Programme
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